
Formal E-mail Guidelines 
 
 
If you're used to using email to catch up with friends, writing a formal e-mail might feel pretty foreign to you. It's not quite 
the same as writing a business letter, but it's definitely a huge step in that direction. Clarity, conciseness and being correct 
are the keys! To write a formal email, follow these guidelines: 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
  



 

 The method of thanking can be a note, face-to-face, phone, or email… 

• First time meetings, especially at a lunch or dinner, usually call for a handwritten note. Unless you know 
the person is from an email culture.   

 

• When in doubt, choose the note.  A prompt, sincere, handwritten one is always appropriate and is greatly 
appreciated by the recipient.  It’s also good business.   

 

 

• Be sure to check spelling and grammar.  If your handwriting is illegible, a printed note on your business 
stationery is fine. 

• An emailed thank-you may be appropriate, depending on the circumstances. The person and your 
relationship.  Again, defer to the handwritten note if you’re in doubt. 

 

 

 

Source: Emily Post’s Etiquette, 18th Edition 


